
                                                                                   
 

ROTARY INTERNATIONAL SERVICE PROJECT 

2023 UGANDA SERVICE PROJECT 
February 10, 2023 – February 23, 2023 

 
 
The trip is being coordinated by the Rotary Club of Chicago Citywide Service in partnership 
with the Rotaract Club of Kampala South. The Rotaract Club of Kampala South adopted the 
community of Nyakijumba in the year 2016 after conducting a needs assessment. This project 
will be located at the Nyakijumba Primary School in Kabale. Kabale is located in southwest 
Uganda. The trip is open to Rotarians from District 6450 and 6440 and their guest, based on 
available space.  
 
The project will consist of several components. The Rotaract Club of Kampala South has been 
instrumental in the construction of a new building at the school. That project is currently 
approximately 55% completed and this project will focus on working towards the completion of 
the building (flooring, painting, install of windows and doors and plastering). Additionally, 
there will be a team of members who will be involved in educational tasks with the students at 
the school.  
 
The service project component of this trip runs from February 10 to the morning of February 
18. After the work week has ended, on Saturday February 18, 2023 team members will depart 
for their selected excursion.   
 

Price for the Service Project Portion is $2,200 
  
 
Price includes: Round trip airfare Chicago/Entebbe, project materials, lodging for 7 nights 
lodging, 8 breakfasts, lunches for the 5 work days and ground transport. It does not include 
selected excursion costs.  
 
 

Excursion Options 
 

Team members will have the option of choosing any one of 5 available excursion options. Dependent upon the 
excursion selected, additional cost for the excursion will range from approximately $295 up to $1,795.   

 
 

 
Space is limited. If interested in additional information or the application, please contact Jim Wales at 

jim.wales1120@gmail.com 
 


